


Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers, 

On behalf of Bridgewater High School, I would like to offer you a warm welcome to Lower School Library. My name is Mrs Nash       

and I am the school librarian at Lower School.  My colleague, Mrs Gardner, assists me in the library two days a week. 

We have a fantastic well-stocked and up-to-date school library at Bridgewater, with over 6,000 items available to borrow, covering a 

broad range of interests and reading abilities, with an emphasis on reading for pleasure. Our library collection includes fiction,     

manga, graphic novels, Quick Reads, historical fiction, magazines, reference books and audio-books, as well as a large non-fiction   

collection to support the curriculum and for general interest. Additionally, pupils are able to access the school library through the 

Reading Cloud app, where they can search the library catalogue and make reservations. Every pupil in Lower School automatically  

becomes a member of the library when they join the school in Y7.  

The school library is open before school (from 8.15 a.m.), and at break and lunch-times. It is used by teachers for regular time-tabled 

lessons. We also have seven computers which can be booked for break and lunch-times slots for homework and research, and a quiet 

reading area. Various book events are run during the year, including the Cheshire Book Quiz, Scholastic Book Fair, book groups, book 

swaps and World Book Day in March, and we have regular competitions and themed events! For those pupils in Year 8 and 9 who like 

reading, there is the opportunity to operate the library desk and carry out library duties at break and lunch-times.  

Please find attached some reading lists, divided into different genres, that pupils may like to have a look at over the summer holidays. 

We are really looking forward to meeting everyone in the Autumn. Have a lovely summer and happy reading!  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Nash  












